
Education Program – Adult Instructions 

Welcome to Kalamunda History Village.  Adults and students alike will find many interesting things 

to see and do here during your visit. 

It is a requirement that students are supervised at all times. Please remind the children that they 

are visiting a MUSEUM today and are not to touch any items until they have checked with 

museum staff.  There are many irreplaceable items and artefacts which we need to look after for 

future generations.   

Whilst each school is responsible for first aid, the Village staff are trained and may assist if 

required. 

In the event of an emergency the evacuation point is at the bus bay on Williams Rd.  Please refer 

to the History Village map overleaf to familiarise yourself with this area. 

Notify the teacher or Village staff if you are unable to locate a missing student. The staff office is 

located in Ellis Cottage, opposite the blacksmith. We will gladly assist with enquiries or listen to 

feedback about your visit today. 

 

Remember: 

• No running 

• Children MUST be accompanied by an Adult when attending the toilet. 

• Do not touch anything behind the ropes. 

• Children are only permitted to play in the train driver’s area or on the flat bed of the 

locomotive.  

• Do not jump off the train or station platform. 

• Food & drink should not be consumed in the buildings. 

• Do not enter storage areas indoors or behind the buildings. 

• The Piano in the school, including other pianos in the Museum are not for playing on. 

• Please do not allow children to rub/write on the teacher’s blackboard in the school. 

• Photography is permitted subject to your school’s policy, however, please do not hold up 

the tour guide as we rely on timely group rotations to run smoothly. 

• Talking and questions must be kept to a minimum during the tour. 

• In the Memorial Building the Fire Truck is the only vehicle that can be played in. Children 
are to be seated in the cab and not to climb out on the back section. 

 
We thank you for assisting us to encourage responsible and safe student behaviour.  

 

 



 


